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Steveston Interchange Project 
Ground Improvement & Bridge Foundation Work 

February 2025   
UPDATED February 27: Occasional weekend work may be necessary to complete this stage of 
the Project. If needed, weekend work will be limited to the hours of 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. to 
minimize disruptions. 

Work to remove the existing Steveston Highway Overpass is nearing completion, and ground 
improvement and pile driving activities are getting underway as we enter Phase 2 of the Project. 

Starting the week of February 17 and lasting for 
approximately three months, crews will begin stone 
column installation and pile driving work in the 
southwest and southeast quadrants of the Project. 

The activities will both increase ground stability and 
create a strong foundation for the Phase 2 overpass. 
Ground improvements are common for construction 
Projects in Richmond due to ground conditions in the 
area. 

Stone column and piling work is expected to generate 
noise and vibrations, which will sound like mechanical 
hammering. The work is being limited to daytime 
hours to minimize disruptions. 

 

The overpass sidewalk will remain unaffected, and no impacts are expected for the Highway 99 
bus stop. 

Drivers are reminded that while Phase 2 of the Steveston Interchange Project is under 
construction, the northbound loop ramp will be closed with a two-lane left turn signal onto the 
northside ramp detour in place.  

See Page 2 for additional details. 
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What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> Approximately three months 

beginning the week of 
February 17 

 

Hours of Work 
> Intermittent stone column 

and pile driving activities 
weekdays from 7 a.m. to 7 
p.m. 

> Some weekend work may be 
necessary between the hours 
of 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. 

 

Traffic 
> Closure of northbound loop 

ramp 
> Two-lane left turn signal onto 

the northside ramp detour in 
place 

 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Noise and vibration similar to 

mechanical hammering  
> Minor occasional increase in 

dust levels in the immediate 
Project vicinity 

> Increase in construction 
vehicles 

> If desired, earplugs will be 
made available to pedestrians 
during certain stages of this 
work 

 
For the most up-to-date Project information on traffic impacts, visit the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program website. If you have construction-related questions, please email 
StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call 1-888-270-1075 (24/7). 

 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
https://www.highway99tunnel.ca/current-work/
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